
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 25th May 2018 

                     Upcoming events: 

This week we have begun our Harry Potter 

writing project and the girls have made a 

very good start by writing short stories and 

newspaper reports.  

Don’t forget to complete your 

homework by editing and up-

levelling your writing . 

 

 

This week 6.3 have been studying children from different 

places in the world. They used google earth to investigate 

the various locations.  They have considered both human 

and physical aspects that have had an impact on how their 

lives have been shaped. They have used empathy to con-

sider how that might feel and whether these factors have played a 

part in the outcome of their future. 6.1 and 6.2 will have this bril-

liant experience in the next two weeks. 

Year 6 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at 96.99% Very Close! 

                                         6.1: 97% 

                                        6.2: 97.24% 

                                        6.3: 100% 

     Well done to 6.3!  

Star students of the 

week: 

Ebony and Amna  (6.1) 

            Aimen and Morsal (6.2) 

            Sidra and Rishika (6.3) 

Winners of £5 Voucher have 

made excellent progress in Writ-

ing this week Well done to   

Abi (6.1)  Ciara  (6.2)  Zahra 

(6.3)                                  

 

 

 

Enjoy your half term 


